
Proposed Change to Sacred Heart Ladies Guild By-Laws 

 

The Officers of the Sacred Heart Ladies Guild recommend the following changes to Article V of the By-

Laws.  This change was suggested by Annette Prout of the Nominating Committee. 

 

The following article is in our current Sacred Heart Ladies Guild By-Laws, approved in January 2023.   

Current – Approved January 2023 

ARTICLE V Officers 
 5.2  Election of Officers 

5.2.4 The nominating committee shall place a notice in the parish 

bulletin for the two weekends before the May membership meeting stating the 

date of the election and the slate of officers. 

 
 

I make a motion to delete Article 5.2.4 of the Sacred Heart Ladies Guild By-Laws.   

 
 

 

Joanne DeHaven   04/24/2023 

 


